
KABQ 
BROADCASTING 
COMPANY 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

1420 Columbia Drive N.. 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

INTERMOUNTAIN NETWORK 

September 8, 1954 

This acknowledges your letter of September 6, reporting on our 
reception, and confirms the schedule as you have outlined. 

We also wish to thank you for your very kind comments on our 
programs and our staff, especially Gene Osborn. Need we tell 
you we are very proud of our KABQ team? We have taken the 
liberty of passing your letter around for all of them to see. 

We hope that you will continue to be one of our radio friends, 
and any time you have a report or a suggestion to make, please 

do not hesitate to write or call us. 

Cordially yours, 

KABQ BROADCASTING COMPANY 

Bert Arnold 
Vic President 

"In The City of Real Opportunity" 

P. O. BOX 1388 
317 BROADWAY, NE 

ALBUQUERQUE, N. M. 

PHONE 3 -1744 


